
     

 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Home School Association has organised 
a collection with Bag2School in order to raise funds for Southway School. 
 
Please see the table below regarding what is accepted. 
 
Items accepted ( good quality) Items not accepted  

Clothing Duvets, pillows and other bedding 
Paired shoes (tied) Household linen 
Bags Carpets, rugs and mats 
Hats Curtains 
Scarves and ties Towels 
Belts Soiled, ripped or wet clothing 

Soft toys School uniforms or corporate clothing 
 
If you fill the bag provided and still have further items then you can use any 
other bag for your donations.  (Bags will be sent home approximately 2 weeks 
prior to the collection date.) 
 
For every tonne of items donated the school will receive £400. All money 
raised will go towards projects that will benefit every child in the school. This is 
a great way to raise money for the school, without costing anything. 
 
If you have any questions please ask any member of the HSA or email us at 
hsa@southwayjunior.co.uk  
 
   
Many thanks in advance for your support. 
 
 
With kind regards  
 
Southway Home School Association 
 
Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/southwayhomeschoolassociation  


